

## City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

2017 MAY -4 A 11: 22

RECORDED

May 4, 2017

TO: The City Council

RE: Appropriation Request CPW Tree Preservation Program

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully request an appropriation in the amount of \$100,000 from Unreserved Fund Balance to account #001-420-5800-6310 CPW-Tree Preservation Program.

These funds will be used for tree preservation at Mt. Feake Cemetery, Grove Hill Cemetery and other City locations. This item was included as a Mayor's Recommendation in the Capital Improvement Program.

Attached is a letter from the CPW Director who will be available to answer questions concerning this request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

Cc: Michael Chiasson

## CITY OF WALTHAM MASSACHUSETTS



Michael L. J. Chiasson Director of Consolidated Public Works

May 4, 2017

Mayor Jeannette A. McCarthy City Hall 610 Main Street Waltham, MA 02452

Dear Mayor McCarthy,

I respectfully request an appropriation in the amount of \$100,000 for a Tree Preservation Program.

These funds will be used for tree preservation at Mt. Feake Cemetery, Grove Hill Cemetery, and other City locations. This item was requested in the CPW Capital Improvement Program and was included in the Mayor's Recommendation in the Capital Improvement Program.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance with this request.

Very truly yours,

Michael L. J. Chiasson, Director Consolidated Public Works

MLJC/jed

Cc: Paul Centofanti, Auditor